
Persuasive Letter to Ms Bhambra: Why 
School Uniforms Should be Kept 
Dear Ms Bhambra, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my thoughts on the matter of 
school uniforms and why I believe they should be kept at Lyon Park. I believe that 
school uniforms play an important role in creating a sense of belonging, promoting 
equality, and being cost-effective.  

Firstly, school uniforms encourage a sense of belonging. When every child wears the 
same thing, this creates an environment where all are equal. This creates a feeling 
of unity, pride, and respect for one another. By identifying with their school 
community, children learn to value their education and develop a deeper sense of 
loyalty towards their peers and teachers.  

Secondly, school uniforms provide a cost-effective solution for parents and 
guardians. In today's society, where fashion changes frequently, the pressure to 
wear expensive clothing can create financial strain for families. However, with school 
uniforms, this is not the case. A uniform is a one-time investment that can be used 
throughout the year, saving parents from the constant need to purchase new outfits.  

Lastly, one of the significant advantages of school uniforms is that they get  rid of the 
judgment that often arises from clothing choices. Imagine if a child didn’t have the 
coolest pair of trainers, other children might say something unkind to them. By 
wearing the same uniform, an inclusive and positive learning environment is created 
where children can concentrate on their studies without the distractions of fashion. 

Many thanks 
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